Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN #98 Monday, February 3, 2020

A military recruiter from the US Air Force will be in the HS cafeteria on Tuesday, February 18, 2020 during all lunch periods.

Interested in a career in the Military? Want to find out more about what careers? If you are in grades 10,11, & 12 The ASVAB
test is a great opportunity for you to learn more about the military and what careers best fit you. We will be giving the ASVAB
free of charge on February 20th at MTHS in convo hall. There is NO obligation - | repeat NO obligation to join the military. This s
an outstanding comprehensive career measurement. Sign up in the counseling today. If you have questions please see Mr.
Evans.

Attention Sophomores and Juniors - The Counseling Office is organizing several field trips this spring. Please visit Schoology or
stop by the Counseling Office for details and info on how to sign up for the Spring College Fair and visits to Millersville, University
of Delaware, York College, and HACC. Permission slips must be submitted by February 5th.

Attention Seniors - Are you planning on attending HACC next year? The Counseling Office is organizing a Field Trip for this
Spring. Please visit Schoology or stop by the Counseling Office for more information and to get a permission slip. Transportation
is limited and Permission Slips must be returned by February 5th.

Students who become ill or injured at school MUST report to the Health Room for an assessment by the school nurse.
Students should not call or text a parent to be picked up. If you contact a parent before being seen in the health room, your
parent will need to sign in and come to the health room before you are released to go home. The nurse will contact your parent
to discuss whether you will be dismissed early due to illness or whether a parent note will be required for your absence.

SENIOR PRIVILEGE. Seniors in good standing who wish to have late arrival or early release for the second semester, MUST
SUBMIT AN APPLICATION (you must reapply if you had senior privilege 1st semester even if your schedule did not change).
Applications are available in the main office at Mrs. Loke’s desk. Once your application has been reviewed, you will receive a
status update email from Mrs. Loke letting you know if your application has been approved (will include a start date) or denied
(will inform you of the reason for the denial). You may not arrive late/leave early until you receive this confirmation email.
Please allow at least 24 hours for approval.

Seniors who have been approved for late arrival are reminded that they are to ALWAYS check in at the attendance office, even if
they arrive on time and attend their assigned study hall. If you do not check in, you will be marked absent. Administration

Our Winter Session of Cyber Seniors will begin on Tuesday, February 25th. If you are interested in participating, please visit the
Library or the counseling office for a permission slip. This is a great opportunity to gain service hours and make a difference. All
sessions will take place at Brethren Village and will last 1 hour. Transportation is provided if needed. Please sign up by the 13th
of February. If you have any questions please see Mrs. Leisey or Mr. Evans. Hope to see you there!

Mini-THON will be hosting its annual Snowball Dance on Saturday, February 8 from 7-10 PM in the high school cafeteria. Tickets
are $10 and will be sold during all lunches February 3rd through 7th. Guest forms are available in the main office and must be
returned by 4:00 PM on Thursday, 2/6/20. You must be debt-free to purchase a ticket.

Students interested in auditioning as an actor in the 2020 Follies are invited to pick up an application outside Rm228. Auditions
are scheduled for Friday, 2/7, at 2:45. Follies: Join the Dark Side!

9t grade students interested in participating in freshman track and field (grades 7, 8, & 9) should visit the team website for
more information about the season and the registration process (https://sites.google.com/mtwp.net/mt-freshman-tf/home).
PIAA physicals are due by Feb 18™to the athletic office. All other district paper work and registration is due by March 2" to coach
Smoker. Practice begins on March 9™. If you have questions regarding the program please contact coach Smoker at
smokerbr@mtwp.net

Physical Deadline for Spring Sports is Tuesday, February 18, 2020! If you are interested in playing a SPRING sport, please turn in
a PIAA Physical to the Athletic Department by Tuesday, February 18, 2020. Tryouts will begin March 2, 2020, time & locations to
be determined. You cannot tryout without a valid PIAA Physical on file with the Athletic Department. If have already turned
one in for a fall or winter sport, you will still need to complete Section 7 of the physical for recertification. Check out our website
for more information, visit the Athletic Office or contact us at 560-3098.

THERE ARE NO HIGH SCHOOL SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY.



